
 
 
 

April 12th, 2013 
 
RE: Scorpions Youth Volleyball Club Police Records Check Requirement 
 
 
To the Waterloo Regional Police 
 
It is required by the Scorpions Youth Volleyball Club of Cambridge Ontario 
and the Ontario Volleyball Association that all coaches and volunteers must 
have a police records check for Service with the Vulnerable Sector. 
 
 
 
Thank you 

 
Paul Langan 
Founder, Scorpions Youth Volleyball Club Inc. 
519-654-0089 
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